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I think this is clearly a move to suppress voter participation. Our vote by mail system 

works beautifully and allows so many people - the elderly, the disabled, the 

caretakers who barely have time to sleep, the people who live outside the city, and so 

many more - to cast their vote and make their voices heard. This is a clear move to 

silence and disenfranchise them. Please do not fall into lockstep with the cruelty that 

is infesting our country. Vote no on this bill. 


